## **Southeast Delco School District**



## EDUCATIONAL SERVICE CENTER

1560 Delmar Drive Folcroft, PA 19032 Office 610-522-4300 Fax 610-532-6252 amosakowski@sedelco.org

Dr. Ashwina Mosakowski Director of Curriculum & Instruction

Dear Parents and Guardians of Southeast Delco Students Entering Grade 1,

Thank you for your patience, flexibility and support as we navigated through the "new normal" of schooling and education in the Southeast Delco School District since March 16<sup>th</sup> due to the Covid-19 global pandemic. Summer is now upon us. As we work together to figure out what the re-opening of schools will be, we encourage students to continue to read over the summer while engaging in safe and fun activities.

The power of the parent/guardian-child bond has a positive effect on a child's attitude toward developing a love for reading and his/her ability to read. When you are reading together, give support and encouragement. Reading must be a priority.

Your child's summer reading packet includes a recommended grade-level reading list and a reading log. The reading list includes suggested titles; however, your child may choose to read other books that may interest him/her. We have also included a list of recommended authors from which you may select as well. All students are being asked to read eight (8) books, but they are encouraged to read as many books as possible. Your child can read these books independently or they can be read aloud by an adult. The list of suggested readings will be sent to the local public libraries.

Your child will also receive calendars for June, July, and August containing activities focused on math, science, social studies, and writing. The calendars are intended to promote daily learning activities at home throughout the summer months. We ask that you initial the activities your child has completed.

Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,

Dr. Ashwina Mosakowski